


Mendocino County Waterworks District II
Coast Life Support, Bill Platt Training Room
38901 Ocean Drive Gualala CA

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING


Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Mendocino County Waterworks District #2 for the month of November, scheduled to be held on November 21, 2024,  has been cancelled. 
The meeting will be rescheduled to a future date.




	Dated this 21st day of November, 2024.

	Linda-Marie Koza, President of the Board
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